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23rd Churches’ Sponsored Walk for BCU Lifeskills Centre 2016

It is with great pleasure that we announce that the Friends of the BCU Life Skills Centre are organising the twenty third Borough Churches’ Walk in aid of the Centre.  The Walk will take place on Saturday 23 April 2015 starting at 10am (registration 9.15) at St John’s Church Hall, Danson Lane, Welling and everyone will be walking through the northern part of the borough starting at St John’s Church, Welling, walking through Erith and Belvedere, finishing at the Pincott Hall, Christ Church, Bexleyheath at approximately 3.30pm. 

Patricia Giles, the Chair of the organisation, writes: ‘The Friends are aware of BCU’s present position financially and their struggle to survive during the past year.  They are also aware of the need for BCU’s services and how strongly our users feel about keeping BCU alive as they regularly attend our monthly community meetings.  Our Centre needs your help more than ever before.  It has helped hundreds of people to start a new life and a new journey.  It has supported many through great personal difficulties.  It gives people hope, support and a lifeline and each and every day continues to meet people where they are at providing the guidance, support and information that they request.  Last year’s walk raised £12,864 and we would like to say a big, big thank you to all who get involved.’

The Centre has been fortunate in receiving a 3 year grant of £3,000 per year from the Yapp Foundation towards core costs: £4,270 from Children in Need towards our crèche provision, £2,000 from Mrs Smith and Mount Trust for the Drop-in and £2,500 for core costs from Garfield Weston Foundation.  We are constantly making funding applications  and researching grant opportunities. Together with the monies raised from the Sponsored Walk, the Centre is able to continue providing its much needed services to the local community.  We are enormously grateful to all our supporters for their care, concern and empathy.

Could you take part in the walk or could you sponsor one of the walkers?  Walkers do not have to do the whole walk, only what they can manage.  Tea/Coffee will be provided but walkers will need to bring a packed lunch. 

For information and sponsor forms contact George and Rheta on 0208 303 8089.

If you would like to find out more about BCU please text Patricia Giles on 07588 960 487 or email her at pgiles500@btinternet.com Alternatively find out more at www.bculifeskills.org.uk
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